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MCNA Dental celebrated February as National Children’s Dental Health 
Month (NCDHM) by holding a children’s poster contest for all members. 
MCNA members were invited to draw a poster depicting good oral 
hygiene habits at home and the importance of visiting the dentist. The 
purpose of the contest was to increase children’s awareness of oral 
health by encouraging them to creatively share how they take care of 
their teeth and gums every day.  

We are proud to announce that the top three winning posters submitted 
by members in Texas, Florida, and Louisiana have been selected. Each 
of the members who sent in a winning entry was awarded a prize, and 
the three winning posters have been displayed on MCNA Dental’s 
Facebook page at http://www.facebook.com/MCNADental. 

“The Quality Improvement Program continually seeks new ways to 
reach children and enhance their understanding of why good oral health 
matters in their daily lives,” said Oteasa Townsend-Hardy, Director of 
Quality Improvement and Risk Management. “We are thankful for the 
energy and creativity evident in all entries received during our NCDHM 
Poster Contest, and we look forward to engaging more members in the 
future with events like this one.”  

### 

MCNA is a leading dental benefit management company committed to 
providing high quality services. We serve approximately 4 million 
Medicaid and CHIP members in Texas, Louisiana, Florida, and 
Kentucky. For over 20 years, we have been committed to improving the 
overall health of our members by making sure they get great dental 
care, and service they can trust. At MCNA, we care about your smile. 
More information can be found at our corporate website, 
http://www.mcna.net. 

 


